
 

 

INAFSM VICE-CHAIR REPORT 
Submitted by: Mark Walker 
7/13/18 

 

 

1. The 2018 INAFSM Conference Budget has been submitted for review. 

 

 

2. I ask that a motion be made to accept the budget. 

 

 

3. I will submit a list for checks that will need to be submitted concerning deposits. 

 

 

4. “Volunteer Coordinator” works! 

 

 

5. Much ground has been covered during our every-other-Friday call-in sessions. Next call-in is scheduled 

for 7/20. 

 

 

6. A Vendor / Sponsor attendance initiative has been launched with calls & emails. April Ramoni & Larry 

Aukerman both sent out an excellent letter to their region’s Floodplain Administrators encouraging 

conference attendance.  

 

 

7. The 2019 annual Conference venues are narrowed down to Muncie & Ft. Wayne. Proposals & a 

summary are attached for review. I ask for a discussion and a motion to be made in accepting either 

location. 

 

 


